
Croatan Women’s Club Mee1ng June 13, 2023 
 

• Mee#ng was called to order by Jo Blomquist, President 
 

• Jo thanked Cindy Sums for hos#ng the mee#ng and the Program Commi?ee for a 
wonderful event. 

 
• Jo also thanked board members that were stepping down 

Denise Cos#gan, Kim Scholl and Debbie Kurtz 
 

• Jo also thanked the program commi?ee members also stepping down. Mary Adams, 
Ka#e Ripberger, Anne Mannarino, Casey Finn, Kay Troutman, Lisa O’Connor and Ryan 
Thompson for all their hard work. 

 
• CWC Board for 2023- 2024  as follows 

 
o President- Jo Blomquist 
o Vice-President-  Linda Royal Ritchie 
o Treasurer- Susan Savage 
o Recording Secretary- Emily Chamness 
o Corresponding Secretary- Jackie Feagin 
o Program Chair- Lisa Johnson 

 
• Jo will have a Board Mee#ng in August 

 
• Next Mee#ng in September at the home of Jo Blomquist  

 
• Jo requested that all members pay the $50.00 dues at the September mee#ng.  Cheryl 

Garvey suggested a raffle.  Members paying dues that night be given raffle #cket and 
there will be a drawing for a gi[ or two.  
 

• Everyone was given a survey on arrival to help with planning next years programs. If 
you haven’t turned it in It can be turned in to Denise Cos#gan  at 500 Vanderbilt or Lisa 
Johnson at 411 Vanderbilt. Sugges#ons and Homes for Mee#ngs always welcome.  

 
 
 

Submi?ed by Debbie Kurtz 
CW Vice President  

 


